
Government of the People’s Republic of Bangladesh  

Ministry of Science and Technology 

Bangladesh Oceanographic Research Institute (2nd Phase) Project  
 

Notice for Extension of Time for Submission of EOI 
(Date of Publication: 12 January 2023, Newspaper: The Daily Financial Express, and 

The Daily Ittefaq) 
 

The deadline for the submission of EOI reference no. 39.08.0000.016.07.008.22.09 for the 

selection of International Consulting Firm(s) for designing, technical support, and supervision 

of the establishment of Ocean Observation System at Bangladesh Oceanographic Research 

Institute has been extended to 27 February 2023, 2:00 p.m. All other conditions remain 

unchanged.  
 

-Sd/-  

Project Director 

Bangladesh Oceanographic Research Institute 

(2nd Phase) Project, Phone: 02-9614678  

E-mail: pd.phase2@bori.gov.bd 
 

 

Explore the Ocean 

Serve the Nation 


